
-Original Message-
From: Paul Bossi [mailto:pbossil947@yahoo.com]
Sent: Friday, September 17, 2010 12:06 AM
To: PUC
Subject: Article in the Telegraph

Good Morning Debra:

I want to respond to Docket Number DW10 091

I know this email will fall on deaf ears, but after reading the rationale the
good people at Pennichuck used for their rate increase, I said to myself.. . .wait
a minute I have to get involved. I thank you, in advance, for reading my email
and replying to me.

The 1st paragraph states that the rate increase “isn~t related to the millions
that the company has spent in its legal battle” then in the fourth
paragraph it states that in the company filing, “Pennichuck cited legal fees in
fighting Nashua as one factor for needing more revenue. I am a Nashua resident
is 1985 and there is no way that any PUC should allow a company, that is a
monopoly with a guaranteed rate of return on its money in exchange for being
under government oversight, to take a portion of a rate increase to fight the
city that I live in.

Just because we have been using less water for three consecutive years it is not
a reason to increase rates. (9.3% decline is residential water usage) We also
should not have to accept a rate increase so PWW can make up the $410,000 in
property tax. I am the V.P of Sales of a company and we are also experience slow
or no growth but we do not ask the government to bail us out so we can make a
certain gross profit. Mark Naylor is only doing has job in explaining why PWW
needs the rate increase. I the Roman says THUMBS DOWN to the increase.

I sincerely hope the PUC can find some consolation for the consumer and NOT
approval a 16.23% rate increase. Was that a typo or were my eyes actual seeing a
requested rate increase for the Anheuser-Busch plant of 61.26%. I realize that
our city and PWW have been going back and forth for six years to find a medium
point that could be agreed upon nothing yet. ...and I personally do not see it
happening in the near or distance future. What are we going to get the money in
these times.

Debra, I sincerely thank you very much for given a “CARING” resident of Nashua a
forum to express my feeling. I reallllllllly look forward to your reply.

I hope you have a great Friday and weekend.

Paul Bossi
6 Federal Hill Road
Nashua, NH
Home Ph: 603-881-7771


